
 

 

Date: February 14, 2025  

 
To 
BSE Limited 
P. J. Towers, 25th Floor,  
Dalal Street, Mumbai - 400001.              
BSE Scrip Code: 532368 

 

To 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E), Mumbai – 400 051. 
NSE Symbol: BCG 

 Sub: Q3 Earnings Conference Call 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

The Board, after a thorough analysis of the recently announced Q3 results for the period 

ending December 31, 2024, is pleased to invite our stakeholders to an upcoming 

conference call. During this session, we will present our results and address any 

questions investors may have. Full details of the call will be available on our website on 

the day of the event, February 19, 2025. 

Thank you. 

Yours faithfully, 

For Brightcom Group Limited 

 

 

 

___________________________ 
Raghunath Allamsetty 

Executive Director  
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